
Ahoy Friends of the USS North Carolina, SSN 777,

Good news is that in late June the crew and their families celebrated 
separately and nearly simultaneously 1/2 Way Night, the mid-point of the 
777’s approximate 6-month deployment at sea. Who would have imagined 
90 days ago that the families would also experience constrained quarters, 
restricted movement and inhibitors to regular social interaction! 

Currently, family members who wish to visit Pearl Harbor require a 14-day 
quarantine. On August 1st, this requirement will be relaxed if visitors show 
proof of negative CV 19 testing. The children will return to school for the 
fall term in a combination of on-line and in-classroom learning. Certainly an 
unprecedented time where coping techniques are learned on a near daily 
basis. 

This edition of our newsletter rightly focuses on the 777’s Family Readiness 
Group (FRG) in a modest display of its character, good humor and splendid 
example of mutual support. Please know that all enclosed photos were 
reviewed for publication by the FRG. 
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The Mission of the 
SSN 777 Club
1.	 Support the crew 
2.	 Promote the USS North 

Carolina, SSN 777, 
across  the state

3.	 At end of service-life, 
as feasible, add the 777 
to the Battleship Park in 
Wilmington

Below: Wishing the 777 fair winds and following seas.
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The 777 crew celebrated 1/2 Way Night with the 
packages supplied by family and friends as we 
reported in our April newsletter. These photos 
depict the variety of activities at 1/2 Way Night 
including crafts for the children; messages and 
photos for delivery to the 777; virtual gatherings. 
As you can see, spirits are high and everyone 
does the best that they can to make the most of 
the moment. A great example for all. Included is 
a copy of the note that the 777 Commissioning 
Sponsor, Mrs. Linda Bowman, mailed to the FRG. 
It expresses exactly how our Club feels about the 
FRG and the impressive contribution that these 
Navy families make in helping us all feel proud to 
be Americans.
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For more information about the SSN 777 Club,  
visit our website and the 777 Facebook page. 

If you’re interested, you may keep in touch with the FRG on 
Facebook. Access to the site requires permission, so please 
identify yourself as an SSN 777 Club member when requesting 
access.

If circumstances permit and you’re able to donate  
to the SSN 777 Club, visit our website  

www.ssn777club.org/donate.

I can imagine no more rewarding a career. And any man who may be asked in 
this century what he did to make his life worthwhile, I think can respond with a 
good deal of pride and satisfaction: ‘I served in the United States Navy.’”
							                	  president john f. kennedy
							                   1 august 1963
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